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	Information Governance Office, Information & Records Department


Mr Hugh McCloy
E-mail: hughmccloy@googlemail.com

	22nd June 2010
	Our Ref:
	HMCC180511D


Dear Mr McCloy
Re: Request for information – Freedom of Information Act 2000
I refer to your request for the following information.

1. Copies of any and all communications with Architects who visited Mid Ulster Hospital since Jan 2011

2. Dates when Architects visited Mid Ulster Hospital since Jan 2011

3. The receipts of the cost of said Architects since Jan 2011
Firstly, please accept my sincere apologies for the delay in responding to you.
With regard to point 1 above, please find attached 36 e-mails regarding communication with architects who visited the Mid Ulster Hospital.  Please be advised that the scheme referred to in the attached communication is still at conceptual stage.  No decisions have been taken on what is to be included or excluded in the proposal.  
In response to points 2 and 3 above, I would advise you that there was one meeting held on-site at the Mid Ulster Hospital on 28th March 2011, and that architectural fees paid to date total £12,000.00.

Trust decisions in relation to the release of information that the Trust holds are governed by the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000, the Data Protection Act (DPA) 1998 and other pieces of associated legislation.

The above and attached information has been supplied to you for your personal use under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, you do not have an automatic right to re-use the information, as it is subject to the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.  For example, you must not use the information supplied for commercial purposes, or publish or issue further copies of the information unless you have been given permission from the Trust, in advance, to re-use the information in this way.  If you wish to apply for such permission, you should write to the Chief Executive at The Cottage, 5 Greenmount Avenue, Ballymena, Co. Antrim, BT43 6DA.

I trust that the information provided above is helpful to you.  However, if I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Charlaine Leighton

Senior Information Governance Officer
Atts

	

	Causeway House, Route Complex, 8e Coleraine Road, Ballymoney, Co. Antrim, BT53 6BP 
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